
Press release: M25 junction 28 upgrade
backed

Under the plans, junction 28 of the M25, where the motorway meets the A12 in
Essex, will be reconfigured to improve traffic flow. A new two lane loop road
will be created for traffic leaving the M25 for the A12, a short section of
the M25 will be widened with the eastbound A12 interchange at the junction
being redesigned to reduce congestion.

Over 90% of people taking part the consultation agreed that improvements were
needed at the junction, with nearly half of respondents backing option 5F –
more than twice as many as the other two options put together. Highways
England Project Manager Piotr Grabowiecki said:

It’s great to see that there is clear backing for the improvements,
and I would like to thank everyone who took part in our
consultation. We can now move on to developing a detailed design
for the upgrade. There will be another opportunity for anyone
interested in the scheme to have their say early next year, when we
put the plans to people for their views.

The scheme will improve journey times through the junction and allow more
capacity on the exit slip roads, reduce the incident rate and resulting
disruption at the roundabout, and minimise the impact on local air quality
and noise by smoothing traffic flow. There will also be less likelihood of
traffic queuing back onto the M25 due to the reconfiguration of the junction.

Proposed improvements to the M25 junction 28 roundabout

A public consultation on the options was held from Wednesday 16 November 2016
to Friday 6 January 2017. A total of 228 responses were received during this
consultation. A copy of the consultation report can be found on the Highways
England website and copies of the announcement flyer are available online, as
well as at a variety of locations in the local area.

Anyone interested in the scheme can view an animated visualisation outlining
the preferred route and sign up to receive updates on the scheme page on the
Highways England website.

Members of the public should contact the Highways England customer contact
centre on 0300 123 5000.

Journalists should contact the Highways England press office on 0844 693 1448
and use the menu to speak to the most appropriate press officer.
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